ALL INDIA RADIO
1, GARSTIN PLACE

(23-5983
Telephone : 5984
5741

D.o.NmEEZ§/56/35

Dear Dr, Roerich,

I am extremely grateful to you
for all the help rendered by you to the
members of our staff who had recently visited
Kalimpong for recording purposes. But for
your kind co-operation they would not have
possibly accomplished the job in such a
short time. I am sure we can look forward

to your kind help whenever we may need it in
future.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

(B.K. Nandee)

Dr. George Roerich,
Croockety,
Kalimpong,

Dist. Darjeeling.




